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A NOTE FROM OUR PRINCIPAL

FEBRUARY 2022 CALENDAR

BLACK HISTORY MONTH
11 SPIRIT DAY- JERSEY DAY
14-18 “VALEN-KINDS” WEEK
14     VALENTINES DAY
15     SCHOOL BOARD MEETING.
18 NO SCHOOL - INSTITUTE DAY
21     NO SCHOOL - PRESIDENTS DAY
25 SPIRIT DAY- HAWAIIAN DAY

● Please check our Virtual Backpack for upcoming programs and events!

Hello Oster-Oakview families! 

February is one of my favorite months because it is the month we 
celebrate random acts of kindness week. As a school we try to be 
kind everyday, but it is nice to have a week dedicated to kind acts 
and thoughts. Thank you to Mrs. Justice and our Kindness Club for 
planning the fun events this week. Be sure to check out the flier to 
see what our focus will be each day! Don't forget that the PTO is 
hosting the Bingo event on February 12th. There will be some "Kind 
is the New Cool" t shirts in the raffle baskets from Oakview so be 
sure to check out the raffle too!

We did link the E-Learning schedule to this newsletter in the event 
we will have a snow/inclement weather day this month. Staff have 
reviewed the schedule with students and made sure that they know 
how to get on to the zoom links through Google Classroom.  If your 
child has an issue logging on please contact :

Ms.Baumann at tbaumann@nlsd122.org 
or the tech help line at tech-help@nlsd122.org

E-LEARNING SCHEDULE
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GIFTED AND TALENTED EDUCATION (GATE)

Gifted And Talented Education (GATE)
New Lenox School District 122 believes that each child is unique and has special talents.  Teachers 
provide experiences in an atmosphere in which these talents will be nurtured and new talents will be 
acquired and encouraged. Teachers will provide options in classroom assignments and learning 
experiences that will encompass a variety of intelligences, modalities, or learning styles. 

Beginning in fourth grade, New Lenox School District 122 has a Gifted and Academically Talented 
Education program known as GATE. A set criteria is used to determine eligibility into the program. A 
matrix measures multiple components including student’s class performance, cognitive ability, 
achievement and aptitude.

We recognize many students have remarkable grades (Secure/A’s) on their report cards. These scores 
are part of identifying students for our GATE program. We acknowledge student's academic ability and 
class performance by factoring GPA/Secures into the eligibility criteria. In addition to grades, 
achievement scores from the TerraNova, cognitive scores (CSI) from the InView test, and diagnostic 
scores in grades 6 & 7 are taken into consideration to provide a complete profile of the student. High 
achieving students who do not qualify for GATE, will be challenged in the general education setting 
through differentiation strategies implemented by the classroom teachers. For more information about 
the Comprehensive Plan for Gifted and Academically Talented Education in New Lenox School District 
122, visit https://www.nlsd122.org/c/.

Preschool Screenings

New Lenox School District will be screening children from ages three to five in the areas 
of motor, cognitive, and speech/language development.  Early childhood educators will 
present “game like” activities to your child which assess various development skills.  All 
preschoolers who reside in our district are eligible to attend free of charge.  This is a 
preschool screening, not a kindergarten readiness screening.  This year the screenings will 
be held at Cherry Hill Elementary and Early Childhood Center.

2021-2022 Screening Dates
 March 11th         May 6th

          Call Cherry Hill School at 815-462-7831 to schedule an appointment.

https://www.nlsd122.org/c/


Emergency School Closing Information

Parents/Guardians will receive a Connect Ed message via email. Closings 
may also be found on the new Lenox School District 122 website at 
www.nlsd122.org and the internet at www.EmergencyClosings.com

Or Watch television channels: 2,5,7,9, Fox 32 and CLTV News.

Or listen to WGN AM Radio 720, WBBM AM Radio 780, or WJOL AM Radio 
1340

Memory Book Sale

We are now taking orders for the 2021-2022 school year memory book. The cost of 
each book is $13. We will be accepting orders through February 17th and they will be 
passed out at the end of MAy. 

We usually do not have extra books to sell at the end of the year so don’t miss out on 
the sale. 

Congratulations to the Yearbook Cover Contest Winner:

Maddie Murphy

Extra Legos?

Cleaning out those closets and toy rooms? Lego Club would love donations of 
LEGOS. If you have any sets missing parts, bulk legos you don’t use, or sets that don’t 
get played with anymore, we take them and use them for years to come! Thank you!

http://www.nlsd122.org
http://www.emergencyclosings.com


From Ms. Justice:

Every month, I travel into each classroom to help support the social-emotional 
learning of our students through the Safe and Caring Schools curriculum. During 
the month of February, your student(s) will be learning about the following topics: 

Teaming Up for Success: Social Interaction Skills, Responsibility, Decision 
Making, Teamwork, and Sharing 

We will address these topics through a variety of activities and classroom 
discussions. Please feel free to call or email me should you have any questions 
regarding our February topic! 

For more information regarding the Safe and Caring Schools curriculum, visit: 
http://www.safeandcaringschools.com/

Lines from the LRC
This month we will be getting more familiar with our nonfiction section. We will begin by 
getting a better understanding of how our nonfiction books are organized. In later weeks, 
the students will be put to the test and will work together on a nonfiction scavenger hunt!

Happy Reading,
Mrs. Lasak

PE HAPPENINGS

Hello Oster-Oakview Family and Friends,

In February, there are 2 units that we will participate in. The first unit is our DrumFit unit! 
DrumFIT is a cardio-based drumming program that combines physical activity with brain fitness, resulting 
in the most fun students can have while increasing their overall wellbeing. Students grab drumsticks, and 
drum away to amazing music all while incorporating brain fitness activities that are fun!

Towards the end of the month, The students will be learning some line dances. The 4 line dances 
are dances that are very popular and played at a lot of social events and now be able to perform at those 
different events as they get older! 

Go Eagles!

Mr. Kman

http://www.safeandcaringschools.com/




Video Link Random Acts of 
Kindness Link

https://www.yout-ube.com/watch?v=ju3ygNPFH98
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10gmklmqS46AGQ550dka92QvbDIH9Kx7G-RyWW5iVgKs/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10gmklmqS46AGQ550dka92QvbDIH9Kx7G-RyWW5iVgKs/edit?usp=sharing





